
Lori Blackburn 

Subject: Letter of resignation 

From: Gail Healy [mailto:healygail@comcast.net] 

Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 1:46 PM 

To: Elizabeth Blakemore <Eblakemore@edcoe.org> 

Subject: Letter of resignation 

Please know that I regretfully resign my position on the CAPC. I no longer work at EDCOE and have changed 
my journey. Thank you to all the members who work tirelessly for the Council and believe in the CAPC 
mission. I will miss the meetings and camaraderie of the group. I wish only the best for you, Elizabeth. Your 
leadership is phenomenal. 
With love, respect, and appreciation, 
Gail 

Gail Healy, LCSW 73388

Infant Parent Center 
530-676-2899 #5
healygail@comcast.net
530-919-73 77

Each of us, whether we have anything to do with children or not, is directly affected by how they are 
treated. 

How far that little candle throws its beams! So shines a good deed in a naughty world. 
-William Shakespeare-
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